
Mosquito surveillance is an important component of public health planning and response for arboviral diseases. Accurate mosquito surveillance allows public 
health officials to identify high risk areas and to target interventions. When adult mosquitoes are collected from a surveillance trap, they are divided by species, 
with one pool counted per species; the individual mosquito pools can then be tested for viruses. Identification of mosquito pools that are positive for an arbovirus 
allows public health and vector control professionals to take actions to protect the public’s health. Understanding the specific mosquito species that are active 
in different communities also allows public health officials to map out and target areas that are at risk for disease, as only some mosquito species are capable 
of spreading disease. The ArboAZ report describes the mosquito surveillance conducted by local jurisdictions in Arizona during 2018, as reported to Arizona 
Department of Health Services.
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